
Town of Burlington 

  

200 Spielman Highway • Burlington, CT 06013-1735 • 860-673-6789 

 
 
 
 
Commission on Senior Citizens 
Minutes of Meeting 

   September 16, 2020 
 

 
 

• Call to Order 
       The meeting to order at 4:04 pm 
       Members in Attendance: Maryelen Wielock, Lori Vallee, Diane Royko, Art Murelli, Don Provost, and Director of Senior  
       Services Tricia Twomey 
 

• Minutes of February Meeting 
(Royko/Murelli/approved unanimously) 

 

• Public Comment 
none 

 

• Financial Report 
Currently at 5% of budget.  Lower than normal due to the fact that we haven’t had programs running during the pan-
demic. 

 

• Fall Programs 

o Senior Center Appreciation Goodie Bags PickUp- Thursday, September 24, 2020.  Thank you to Burlington 
Community Fund for donating the bags! 

o Grab and Go Halloween Lunch: Friday, October 30, 2020 

o Zoom Hangouts September 10 and October 8 

o Chickadees Painting PickUP- throughout the month of September 
 

 

• ReOpening Plans 

o Director Twomey is working with First Selectman Ted Shafer and Bristol Burlington Health District Director 
Marco Palmeri on reopening town hall for modified programming for a hopeful start date in November.   

o Director Twomey reviewed state of Connecticut ReOpening Guidelines for the Senior Center Sector.  Plans 
and protocols will be reviewed at our October meeting. 

 

• Officer Nominations 
Art Murelli made a motion to nominate Don Provost as Chairman.  Don Provost would like to think it over and get 
back to us at the next meeting.  Any other commissioner interested can contact Director Twomey. 

 

 

• Any Other Business 
Diane Royko questioned if the computers have arrived yet.  They are being shipped currently. 

 

• Adjourn 
       Motion to adjourn (Murelli/Provost), unanimous, 4:59 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, Tricia Twomey 

 


